
 

 
    

 

 

Minutes of Prudential Committee Meeting                                              

October13, 2015 

 

 

Present: David Zamojski, Chairman, Prudential Committee 

              Richard Kuklewicz, Prudential Committee Member 

              Jay DiPucchio, Prudential Committee Member 

              Bob Escott, Fire Chief 

  

   

                       

Meeting called to order at 5:23 p.m.   

 

 

 

Minutes of prior meetings–  Minutes were approved for the August 4
th

 and September 9
th

 

meetings.. 

 

Invoice warrants – were reviewed and signed by the Prudential Committee. 

 

 

Chief’s Report 

 

District Boundaries – Discussion about north end of East Chestnut Hill which is in 

Montague Center’s District, but we have been responding to medical calls and Bob will 

speak to the Montague Center Chief about it.   

 

Bucket Truck – Prudential Committee would like to put this out to bid. 

 

Fit Testing – Bob explained that we could use the Greenfield Fire Dept.’s machine to fit 

test face pieces and we can pay one of their guys to come over and do these fit tests. 

Prudential Committee agreed. 

 

Old Fire Alarm Boxes – 92 total.  The Association is in the process of selling them. 

 

The next Center County Fire meeting (from the COG) will be November 18 at the COG.  

At the last meeting it was noted that Prudential Committee and Selectboard Members 

should start attending. 

 

Run statistics – review was done of run statistics – how many medical calls, how many 

fire calls, etc. 

 

Long-term ambulance plans – Discussion followed about adding man-power for the Fire 

side of the Fire Department and starting a primary ambulance service that would create a 

revenue stream that would support part of it.  Bob will bring some more concrete figures 

to the next meeting. 

 

 



Accountant’s Report 

 

Accountant was unable to attend this meeting. 

 

 

 

Next meeting will be held on Monday November 2, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. (Later rescheduled 

to Thursday, November 5) 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:21 p.m. 

 

 

 

 


